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NOTES 
 

PRESENT: Alison Alexander, Chris Timson, Ian Catherall, 
Cheryl Loverock, Michael Loverock, Wendy Bloomer + 2 
MOP Hesther Somerville & Andy Palmer 

 
1. Apologies for absence: Bruce Thorogood, Tom Lowry 

   
2. Notes from the last meeting - approved 

 
3. Dwelling Approvals since March 2017  IC presented a list of 5 

dwellings granted planning permission since this date, Which 
means that we need to find sites for a further 35 dwellings. 
Any new Part Q applications will count towards the total.  
 

4. Declarations of interest – no change 
 

5. Financial Update – CT – see attached spreadsheet. The 
amount of funding available plus reserves means that we can 
afford to employ Lee Bray. There are funding periods that we 
need to bear in mind.  

 
6. Aecom re. Technical Support package for site assessments. 

And contact with Lee Bray – BT reported a lengthy 
conversation he had with Aecom. They will send a report to 
Locality and would expect them to approve our application. 
We will hear their decision in a couple of weeks. The timescale 
to complete the assessment process with them will be 
“months”. BT also reported that design support could be 
available at a later stage to help write a design statement.  
This will probably require a new application. 
 
We feel that the process with Aecom will take too long and 
decided to use Lee Bray. CT will check that this decision will 
not adversely affect our eligibility for funding. AA will inform 



BT of this and also other queries for Lee Bray – see list below. 
that we wish to progress site assessments together with him 
ASAP after the New Year. See email 8 Jan. We need him to 
re-quote as we have more sites now. Original estimate was 
£1500. Lee has identified a couple of other suitable sites 
which we may have got covered. ML proposed that we agree 
limit up to £2000.  

 
7. Update on sites – list updated and ready to go to Lee Bray. 

AA will locate LB’s simplified site matrix and send to all. BT 
will ask LB what we can do to help with site assessments – 
desk-based tasks. IC offered to do flood risk assessments. BT 
to ask LB how we keep people informed about the sites – how 
we publish this list and in what format.  

8. Discussion towards policy on 
 

• Design and Heritage 
• Healthy Communities 

Discussion of the above postponed until TL can lead these.  
Next meeting Tues 8 January. 
 
BT TO DISCUSS WITH LEE BRAY: 

• We would like Lee Bray to work with us on completing Site 
Assessments ASAP after the New Year and hope to complete 
them by the end of March. 

• As we now have more sites could Lee please re-quote for 
doing this piece of work. The last quote we had was in Jan 
2018 of £1500. We agreed to accept the new quote up to the 
limit of £2000. 

• what work he would like the steering group  to do in 
preparation for site visits.  e.g. are there any desk based 
searches that we can carry out. - trees, flood risks etc. 

 
 
  


